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Mail-in voting has worked in Oregon for over 20 years. It was started by Oregon 

Republicans to accommodate their rural and elderly voters. According to the Heritage 

Foundation’s election fraud database, there have been only 17 cases of voter fraud in 

Oregon for 1982-2024, and only 1576 cases for the same time period, across all 50 

states, out of tens of millions of votes cast. Mail-in voting is secure and increases 

voter turnout.  


